
Jennifer Schultz - NOAA Federal


From: Jennifer Schultz - NOAA Federal


Sent: Wednesday, October 14, 2015 11:57 AM


To:  CIV CNRSW, N40


Cc:  CIV NAVFAC SW


Subject: Re: San Diego Bay INRMP


Thank you, .  It was great talking to you, too!  I appreciate your involvement and  look forward to the


INRMP.


Jenny


Jennifer Schultz, Ph.D.


Endangered Species Division


Office of Protected Resources


NOAA Fisheries


U.S. Department of Commerce


301-427-8443


jennifer.schultz@noaa.gov


www.nmfs.noaa.gov


On Wed, Oct 14, 2015 at 11:13 AM,  CIV CNRSW, N40 @navy.mil> wrote:


Hi Jenny,


It was great chatting with you yesterday. Thank you for reaching out to the Navy to get an understanding


of the work we do as  a  team with the SWFSC/NMFS West Coast Region and the Port of San Diego and


how it benefits sea turtles in San Diego Bay.  Jessica and I are in the midst of our annual INRMP Metrics


review with NMFS, the USFWS, and other regulatory agencies.  This process allows us to validate the


INRMP on an annual basis.  Jess and I will send you a response to your INRMP request early next week and


the INRMP will be sent via AMRDEC simultaneously.


Thanks again for inquiring of the Navy for this information,





Marine Biologist


Navy Region Southwest
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